
PAC Meeting June 28, 2021 

Attendees: Shawn Paolone, Shannon Hall, Jani Mallach, Angela Brown, Kristy Zamec, Shelley Moss 

The meeting has been called to order at 6:30 by Shawn 

Reports  

➢ Presidents report – Shawn is resigning her position as PAC President however she will continue 

on as the bottle coordinator next year.  

➢ Secretary’s report – No report 

➢ Treasurers report  

o Financial statements have been distributed.  

o The PAC received a $2,000 grant from the Grand Forks Rotary. Shawn wrote a thank you 

which needs to be sent.   

o There was no gaming revenue as we did not run the summer raffle 

o The PAC spent $1,464 on the swimming program plus the pool rental. In the past we 

have applied to the RDKB for a grant-in-aid to cover the cost of the swim program but 

the PAC was not advised that the program would be moving forward in time to request 

support this year. This should be applied for in the next school year 

o Angela will be resigning from the Treasurer’s position as she is moving to Kelowna 

➢ Committees 

o No report 

➢ Principals’ Report 

o No report 

New/Other Business 

➢ Jani has put her name forward for PAC president and was voted in by acclamation – thanks Jani 

for taking on this role 

➢ The PAC would like to have more committees such as a social committee, fundraising 

committee, etc. with different parents incharge 

➢ The PAC would like to see a parent email sign up so we can contact parents if there is a job that 

needs to be done. 

➢ Continue looking into leasing or purchasing 3D printers 

➢ Ideas/events to consider for next year  

o The aquarium 

o Fish bus – brings in live animals 

o Steam Bus 

o Cultural events 

o Paddleboarding – extracurricular 

o Outdoor club 

➢ Volunteer rewards program for students 

➢ Planning for school trip – hopefully the students can go in 2022. 

➢ Open board positions for next year include Vice-President, Treasurer & Secretary  

Motion to adjourn by Shawn, seconded by Shannon. Meeting adjourned at 7:39PM 


